State of Alabama
County of Colbert
City of Tuscumbia

MINUTES OF REGULAR MEETING
OF THE CITY OF TUSCUMBIA
REGULAR SCHEDULED MEETING HELD ON MARCH 2, 2015
@ 5:08 P.M.

The Tuscumbia City Council met on Monday March 2, 2015 @ 5:08 p.m. with Billy Shoemaker, Mayor, and Council
Members Robert Mitchell, Martha Smith, Randall Davis, Richard Coates, and George Johnson, Sr. loAnn Armstead, City
Clerk, Tom Heflin, City Attorney and Department Heads Hugh Stanley, Joel Kendrick, Anthony Logan and Sidney Nall
were also present.

Mayor Billy Shoemaker called the meeting to order. Invocation was provided by Martha Smith, followed by the Pledge
of Allegiance led by Joel Kendrick.

Council Member lohnson made a motion to adopt the Minutes of February 23, 2015 (Regular Scheduled Meeting);
seconded by Council Member Coates. Motion Carried.

BUSINESS:

Council Member Mitchell made the motion to re-appoint Linda Hollingsworth to the Zoning Adjustment Board for the
term of three years beginning March 1, 2015 and ending March 1, 2018; seconded by Council Member Johnson. Motion
carried.

Council Member Smith made the motion to re-appoint Milton Wroten to the Zoning Adjustment Board for the term of
three years beginning March 1, 2015 and ending March 1, 2018; seconded by Council Member Mitchell. Motion carried

Council Member Coates made the motion to re-appoint Mary E. Gates to the Riverbend Mental Health Board for the
term of six years beginning April 1, 2015 and ending April 1, 2021; seconded by Council Member Smith. Motion carried.

A Proclamation will be presented to the Deshler Girls Basketball Team for winning this year’s Championship. The date
and time will be announced later.

With no further business Council Member Davis made a motion to adjourn at 5:25 p.m.; seconded by Council Member
Johnson. Motion Carried.

Billy S. Shoemaker, Mayor
Attested By:

JoAnn Armstead, City Clerk/Treasurer



